
From: Amy Wiesehahn <AmyWiesehahn@scsenate.gov> 
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/10/2013 12:10:09 PM 
Subject: Gene Mavroftas

I spoke with Ashley Mavroftas at the number given by Senator Bright, 864-439-0000. I gave her all your contact
information and asked if Gene Mavroftas would please contact you regarding his concern with a billboard permit. 

Amy
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